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OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

_ 
27 DEC 3:6=o -,1 

MEMORANDUM FOR DR. BROWN 

SUBJECT: Disposition of General Electric (MSD) as an MOL 
Contractor 

Please refer to Attachment 1, my memo to you of 
November 21, 1965, which addresses the above subject and 
indicates my intent to conduct an immediate and comprehensive 
investigation of a potentially unsatisfactory situation at 
GE (.'ASD). 

I have since discussed this matter further with • 
Generals Berg and Martin. In view of their recommendations, 
and in light of existing uncertainties in MOL funding, I 
now conclude that the investigation envisioned in Attachment 
1 is not appropriate at this time. I therefore intend to 
defer any formal survey of GE (MSD) until after completion of 
MOL Phase I, at which time the requirement for such an 
investigation will be re-examined. 

This determination does not change my previous 
recommendation that no action be taken at present to discon-
tinue GE (MSD) as an MOL contractor. 

B. A. SCHRIEVER 
General, USAF 
Director, MOL Program 
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